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July 6, 2009 
 
SUSPECT SOUGHT IN  BURGLARIES 
 
Police are seeking the public’s help in identifying a suspect involved in burglaries on the SMU 
campus. 
 
A man seen in the photograph below gained access to the 1st and 3rd floor offices of the Paul 
Loyd All Sports Center about 4 p.m. on Saturday, July 4. 
 
The suspect is described as a black male in his early to mid-20s with medium complexion 
and short hair. He was wearing a grey T-shirt, dark jeans and white tennis shoes with black 
rubber soles, and was carrying a grey/black mono-strap-style backpack. 
 
Anyone with information about this crime is asked to contact the SMU Police Department at 
214-7668-3333 or by e-mail at police@smu.edu. 
 
If you wish to remain anonymous you can call 214-SMU-2TIP or email smu.edu/2tip . 
 
 
 
 

 


